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July 18, 2024        Sent via electronic mail. 
 
 
 
Steve Hobbs, Secretary of State 
Legislative Building 
416 Sid Snyder Ave. SW 
Olympia, WA 98501 
secretaryofstate@sos.wa.gov  
 
RE: No Public Investment Impact Disclosure Statement for I-2066 
 
Dear Secretary Hobbs: 
 
The Attorney General’s Office has determined that a public investment impact disclosure is not 
required for Initiative Measure No. 2066. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
s/Marsha Chien 
MARSHA CHIEN 
   Deputy Solicitor General 
 
MC/kz 
 
 
 
 


